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December 4, 2020 

 

 

Good afternoon, IB families 

 

I hope everyone is doing well and had a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday and break. 

 

This is just a reminder that the semester exams for the first semester have been moved to January 

12-15, 2021. The updated rotation calendar has been posted on the IB website to display the 

schedule change. 

 

All conferences for the immediate future will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams as no 

conferences are being held in-person at this time. Each conference confirmation email will 

include a time, date and link to the meeting; if anyone that schedules a conference does not have 

these included in the confirmation email from Mrs. Turner or needs assistance, please contact the 

IB Guidance Office and Mrs. Turner will assist with this. 

 

Finally, the St. Pete High Thespians will be performing their Winter Play, Vintage Hitchcock: A 

Live Radio Play, and will stream the production on January 21 and 22 at 7pm. For information 

and access to the play, please visit the Theatre News page of the SPHS Theatre website. 

 

As always, have a wonderful weekend and take care, 

 

Anthony Bryant 

Assistant Principal 
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